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Report of the Central Special Needs Parity Committee (CSNPC) 

Meeting of December 13, 2022 
 

 

The committee met at Terry Fox Elementary, restarting a pre-pandemic practice of meeting in schools 

throughout the year. The committee visited the newly opened Reach North classroom. 

The committee welcomed Danielle Laplante, Director of Financial Services. Ms. Laplante helped answer 

the committee’s questions to link the appendices in our collective agreement that provide additional 

funding for special needs students and teacher support with the budgetary rules used by the school board 

to finance its distribution of services. This exercise helped confirm the amounts available to the school 

board from each appendix of our collective agreement and will hopefully assist with a smoother 

implementation of these appendices for the 2023-2024 academic year. 

Several ongoing particular cases were also discussed. 
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